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Following the tremendous success of the Morris Centenary 

celebrations in 2013 during which representatives from most of the 

UK based Morris clubs worked together to stage a number of 

spectacular events, a new Morris Vehicles Association has been 

formed. 

The aim of the Association is to maintain and enhance the level of 

co-operation which culminated in the final event of the centenary 

year when all the Morris clubs were represented in the same hall at 

the National Exhibition Centre and staged the award winning 

Centenary Stand. 

In addition, the MVA hopes to stage an annual event which will be 

open to all Morris vehicles and derivative models, provide a forum 

for discussion of topics of common interest and maintain a steady 

exchange of information and ideas. 

 

 



 

Widespread support was forthcoming from a number of clubs 

including: 

The Morris Minor Owners Club 

The Morris Register 

The 6/80 and MO Club 

The Morris Commercial Club 

The Morris Marina and Ital Register 

The Pre-war Minor Network 

The Post Office Vehicle Club 

Cornwall Morris 1000 Club 

The Minor LCV Register 

 

Additional support has also been forthcoming from other marques 

which have a close association with Morris. 

Any Club representatives wishing to know more about the activities 

of the MVA or who wish to attend future meetings should contact 

Ray Newell MMOC Secretary rgnewell1951@hotmail.co.uk  

 

 

 


